
Saturday November 16 

Woodley Park News 

Philippine Typhoon Neighborhood Fundraiser. We're told that Medaterra on 
Connecticut Ave will donate 50% of its gross receipts this Monday evening (after 5 pm) 
to the Red Cross to aid the disaster relief effort in the Philippines following Typhoon 
Haiyan. Eat and drink well for a good cause. 

At Thursday's meeting about the Oyster-Adams program and school boundaries, 
the membership adopted two resolutions. The first expressed the Association's 
commitment to maintaining Oyster-Adams as a school in the neighborhood that serves 
neighborhood children that offers the current bilingual education program and the hope 
that Oyster-Adams would be a model emulated in other parts of the city; and further 
stated the Association's opposition Oyster-Adams being moved out of the neighborhood 
or the program changing. The second expressed the Association's strong support of 
bilingual education generally. 

Calendar 

Learn about the work of the Alcohol Beverage Regulation Administration and the 
opportunities it offers for citizen participation from Ruthanne Miller, the ABRA Chair, at 
the Federation of  DC Citizens Ass'ns forum on Tuesday November 19, 6:45 pm at All 
Souls (2300 Cathedral Ave). 

Wednesday November 20, 7:30 at Stanford. WPCA Executive Committee meeting. 
The agenda should be on the website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome. 

John Goodman 
WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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